
AITSL Board Meeting Report: 2 September 2016 

TEMAG and Initial Teacher Education 
The Board received an update on progress in implementing the Australian Government’s 
response to the Teacher Education Ministerial Advisory Group (TEMAG) which included a 
progress update on the implementation of the revised Accreditation of Initial Teacher 
Education in Australia: Standards and Procedures.  

More information about AITSL’s work on the Federal Government’s response to TEMAG 
and the ITE reforms is available here.  

AITSL 2016 Stakeholder Survey 
The Board received and discussed the results of the AITSL 2016 Stakeholder Survey.  
There was a larger response to the survey than in previous years and the Board 
recognised and appreciated the time and effort of AITSL stakeholders in completing the 
survey.     

AITSL 2015-16 Annual Report 
The Board discussed and approved the AITSL 2015-16 Annual Report.  It is anticipated 
the Annual Report will be available on the AITSL website in November.  

Teaching Expert Standing Committee  
The Board was given a report from the Teaching Expert Standing Committee. 

The next meeting of the AITSL Board will be held on 21 October 2016. 

http://www.aitsl.edu.au/initial-teacher-education/ite-reform



